
QUESTIONS FROM MEMBERS OF THE COUNCIL NO. 3

Under Procedure Rule No 11, Councillor Sheree Peaple will ask the 
Portfolio Holder for Communities and Partnerships, Councillor S Doyle, 
the following question:-

Would the Portfolio Holder please update the Council on the consultation over 
the extension of the Public Space Protection Order covering Warwickshire 
Moor, to include the area known as the “Monkey Bridge”?

Councillor S Doyle gave the following answer.

“It was agreed at the Infrastructure, Safety and Growth Scrutiny that 
complaints from the area in question would be monitored with regard to 
extending the Bolehall PSPO by Community Safety Officers.

The police have not reported further complaints at this location over the winter 
months. 

So at this point it is proposed to continue to monitor the effectiveness of the 
approved PSPO and to consider further extension at a later date, via public 
consultation. 

It is intended that at Cabinet in June 2019 (as per process) and as we 
approach the summer months we will have a better indication of how effective 
the current PSPO is and also the evidence to support extending the PSPO 
further.

The application of PSPOs can be quite broad but the focus should remain on 
the impact of anti-social behaviour on victims and communities.”
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